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In this work, we evaluated the number and function of regulatory B cells (Bregs) in active systemic erythematosus lupus patients and conducted a meta-analysis to verify the changes in Bregs. Bregs are a subgroup of B cells, which play a role in immune regulatory mainly through the secretion of regulatory cytokines such as interleukin(IL)-10 and transforming growth factor (TGF) –β and expression of inhibitory antibodies that inhibit pathogenic T cells and autoreactive B cells. The study of Bregs in SLE has been in full swing in recent years, but the number and function of Bregs in SLE patients have also present quite contradictory results. More importantly, we need to study the mechanism of Bregs in the development of SLE and the regulatory role of specific subtypes in Bregs, which may aid in the development of approaches to the therapeutic modalities employing the use of Bregs. I hope this paper is suitable For “Journal of Immunology Research”.
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